
The Coke County 
Commissioners met on June 13, 
2017, at 9 am in the courthouse 
in Robert Lee.  Those in 
attendance included Judge Roy 
Blair, Commissioner Precinct #1 
Donald Robertson, 
Commissioner Precinct #2 Paul 
Williams, Commissioner 
Precinct #3 Marshall Millican, 
Commissioner Precinct #4 Joe 
Sefcik and Clerk Mary Grim.

The meeting was opened with 
the pledge to the flag and prayer 
was offered by Judge Blair.

Judge Blair announced the 
presence of  a quorum.

Commissioner Robertson 
moved to accept the minutes for 
May 23, 2017.  The motion was 
seconded by Commissioner 
Sefcik.  The motion carried.

The Treasurer’s Report was 
presented by Treasurer Hal 
Spain.  Commissioner Williams 
moved to approve the 
Treasurer’s Report.  The motion 
was seconded by Commissioner 
Millican.  The motion carried.

Extension Agents Morgan 
Runyon and Kandice Everitt 
presented their reports.

Sheriff  Wayne McCutchen 
presented his report.

The Tax Collector’s Report 
was presented by Judge Blair.
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Check Out
Coke County
Library This 

Summer!
Open

Tuesday
8 -12 noon
Wednesday
8-12 noon
& 1-5 pm
Thursday

1-5 pm

Recently, the Bronte Varsity 
Cheerleaders placed third overall 
in small varsity and cheer 
competition and third in extreme 
routine.

Bronte 
Mayor Gerald Sandusky 
presents keys to new grant 
homes recently to two of  the 
four recipient families.  Darrell 
and Deborah Sowell (left 
photo) accepted the keys to 
their new home at 223 N. 
Jefferson and Ann Ellis happily 
resides in her new residence at 
323 N. Lombard.


